
 

 

 

 

Join in the 55th anniversary celebration of our building 

 

Friday, November 10, 2017 

7:00 p.m. in the Williams Gallery 

First Unitarian Church 
 

 

 

A Conversation with Our Architect, 

Louis Kahn 
portrayed by Lew Ward-Baker 

 
also  

Marlin Potter,  Project Manager for the addition,   

will share his memories 

 

 

Followed by cake and beverages 
Extra cake for anyone wearing something  

from the late 50s or early 60s. 

 

 

Sponsored by the Kahn Building Appreciation Committee 
Questions?  Email: nkoch@rochester.rr.com 


